
 

Notice under Article 14(2) of the Electricity (Northern Ireland) Order 
1992 – Modifications proposed to Annex 1 of the TSO Licence held 

by SONI LIMITED 

 
THE NORTHERN IRELAND AUTHORITY FOR UTILITY REGULATION 

NOTICE UNDER ARTICLE 14(2) OF THE ELECTRICITY (NORTHERN IRELAND) 
ORDER 1992 

MODIFICATIONS PROPOSED TO THE TSO LICENCE HELD BY SONI LIMITED 
 

The Northern Ireland Authority for Utility Regulation ('the Authority') proposes to 

modify the conditions of a licence in exercise of the powers conferred on it by Article 

14(1) of the Electricity (Northern Ireland) Order 1992 (“the Order”).  

In accordance with Article 14(2) of the Order the Authority gives notice as follows:  

1. The Authority proposes to make modifications to the SONI transmission 

licence (“the Licence”) held under Article 10(1)(b) of the Order by SONI 

Limited (“the Licensee”). 

2. The proposed modifications are to the conditions of the Licence as set out in 

Annex B to the attached consultation paper on licence modifications pursuant 

to the two-year extension to the SRP20 Price Control.  

3. Details of the proposed modifications are set out in chapters 2, 3 and 4 of the 

attached consultation paper on licence modifications pursuant to the two-year 

extension to the SRP20 Price Control as well as in Annex B to that 

consultation paper.  

4. The reasons why the Authority proposes to make the proposed licence 

modifications are set out in the attached consultation paper on licence 

modifications pursuant to the two-year extension to the SRP20 Price Control. 

5. The effects of the proposed licence modifications are set out in the attached 

consultation paper on licence modifications pursuant to the two-year 

extension to the SRP20 Price Control. 

6. Representation with respect to the proposed modifications may be made on 

or before 12 noon on 02 April 2025 to:  

John Mills 

Price Controls 

Queens House 

14 Queen Street 

Belfast 

BT1 6ED 



 

Tel: 028 9031 6636 

Email:  john.mills@uregni.gov.uk 

and  electricity_networks_responses@uregni.gov.uk  

7. The Authority has, pursuant to Article 14(4) of the Order, sent a copy of this 

notice to the Licensee, the Department for Economy and also to the General 

Consumer Council for Northern Ireland.  

8. A copy of this notice and the proposed modifications can be obtained in hard 

copy form from the Authority by contacting John Mills at the contact details 

above.  

 

Dated this day 19 February 2025 

 

Elaine Cassidy 

For and on behalf of the Northern Ireland Authority for Utility Regulation 
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